
 

Skipping Festival—Wednesday 4th October 

We took six of our Sports Leaders to Horizon Community 

College to take part in a 

Skipping Festival thanks to 

Skipping School. The festival 

introduced the children to many 

different skipping challenges, 

with front and backwards 

skipping, along with skipping in 

pairs and teams. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves and have introduced skipping 

at playtimes and dinner times at school, using the free 

skipping rope they gave us for taking part.  

 

Girls Football—Friday  22nd September 

Codie, Harmony, Lily P, Mia, Bronte, Monica, Amelia 

and Esme took part in the KS2 Girls  Football 

Tournament at Hoyland Common Primary School. It 

was a tough competition for the girls but as the 

tournament progressed they got better and better. 

Unfortunately we didn't succeed in progressing from 

the group after a 4-0 defeat to Birdwell a 1-0 defeat 

to West Meadows and then a 0-0 result against 

Jump. The girls were fantastic and improved throughout the tournament.  

Sports Leaders—Meet The Team 

Children completed application forms and went 

through interviews for the post of Sports Leader for 

this academic year and I am pleased to announce that 

the following children have been selected as Sports 

Leaders. Keegan, Macey, Louie, Josh, Bronte, 

Presley, AH, Codie, Lola and Rihanna. 

Autumn Term 1 Edition 
2023/ 2024 Sports Leaders  

Meet our Sports Leaders 

SPORTS COVERED : FOOTBALL, 
SKIPPING, TAG RUGBY, NETBALL. 



 

Year 1/2 Football—Friday 6th October 

This was the first competition for most of 
the children’s representing the school. It 

was a tough tournament for us and 
unfortunately despite huge effort from 

everyone involved we didn't manage to 
win any of our group matches and 

therefore didn't qualify for the semifinals. 

The children were a huge credit to the 
school and hopefully the experience will 

make them less nervous next time 
round. They all thoroughly enjoyed 

themselves and came home with a huge 
smile which is much more important 

than a medal.  

Friday 13th October-Year 5/6 Tag Rugby 

Eight children took to the field at Kirk Balk 

for the Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament. We 

took part against seven other schools, beat-

ing Hoyland Common, West Meadows, 

Greenfield and Jump. We drew 1-1 with 

Tankersley and lost narrowly to Birdwell 5-3 

to finish as runners up in the competition. 

The children were fantastic and proudly re-

ceived their silver medals.  

  

Next Term’s Events 
Monday 6th Nov—Year 4/5 Football @ Dearne High School 

Friday 10th Nov—Year 1/2 Cross Country @ Birdwell Primary 
Friday 17th Nov—Year 3/4 Cross Country @ Birdwell Primary 

Friday 24th Nov—Year 5/6 Cross Country @ Kirk Balk 
Friday 1st Dec - Year 3/4 Benchball @ The Ellis Primary 

4th, 5th, 6th Dec—Year 5 Bikeability @ Springwood 
Tues 5th Dec—SEN Ice Skating @ Ice Sheffield 

Thurs 7th Dec—Whole School Elf Run @ Springwood 


